

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Zoning & Land Regulation (ZLR) Committee

From: Pamela Andros, ACIP, Senior Planner

CC: Roger Lane, Zoning Administrator

Date: April 12, 2021

Re: Staff update on CUP #2509 Forever Sandfill & Limestone

Comments: Because of the requirements of a highway permit for CTH B, the boundaries of the CUP area will need to be changed to accommodate the proper location of the driveway. This can be accomplished by having the committee reconsider CUP #2509. The applicant is working with his surveyor in providing an updated map and legal description of the CUP area.